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Buck-I-Experience is a program introduced by the Health and Safety Committee of Undergraduate 

Student Government at The Ohio State University. The program was created to grant the wishes of 

undergraduate students on the Ohio State University Columbus campus; who are suffering from 

debilitating conditions or special circumstances and may not normally be able to enjoy the Buckeye 

Experience, by attending football and basketball games, OUAB events or participating in other Ohio 

State traditions. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
Ohio State University undergraduate students on the Columbus campus with debilitating/ special 
circumstances, inhibiting their ability to fully enjoy the Buckeye Experience. 
Debilitating and special conditions include, but are not limited to: 

·         Students with life-threatening and/or severe medical conditions 
·         Students with disabilities 
·         Students experiencing mental health treatments 
·         Students in recovery (substance abuse, medical recovery, etc.) 
  

WHO CAN REFER A STUDENT? ** 
Students can be referred by any of the following sources: 
·         Any medical professionals*** 
·         Parents/ legal guardians of the student 
·         Family members of the student 
·         Any Ohio State University faculty, staff or student (not limited to the Columbus campus) 
·         The student, themselves! 
  
HOW CAN STUDENTS BE REFERED? 
To refer a student please complete an online referral form at go.osu.edu/buckiexperience 
  

All referrals must be received by 11:59:59 pm on Sunday, October 19th, 2014! 
  

WHAT CAN A STUDENT WISH FOR? 
The Ohio State University and Undergraduate Student Government is committed to providing every 
Ohio State student with the utmost extraordinary student experience…Thus students are able to wish for 
anything within the Greater Columbus area; not to exceed $700.00! **** 

 
If you have any questions/concerns please contact DaVonti' Haynes at haynes.242@osu.edu  
 

  
 

*USG fully adheres to the university non-discrimination statement* 
**For privacy purposes, it is strongly recommended that all nominators consult with any student they are referring 

prior to submitting this referral form**  
***All medical and professional staff members should be advised that student records are protected under HIPAA 

and FERPA, and should therefore consult with the student prior to submitting this referral form*** 
****University purchasing rules, regulations and contracts may limit certain request. Selected students will work 

closely with a member of Undergraduate Student Government to ensure their wish meets all University purchasing 
requirements**** 
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